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5th May 2023 
 

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 

What an amazing way to finish off the week - with a party to celebrate the King's Coronation!!!!  
Albright pupils and staff got to enjoy a really fun afternoon doing a range of activities (face painting, lego 
competitions, party games) as well as getting stuck into a load of yummy treats! It was brilliant to see an array of 
Red, White and Blue and the school was decorated so beautifully. I want to thank staff for all the hard work that has 
gone into arranging this afternoon and making it so successful - these events could not happen without that 
dedication from the amazing Albright Team - and I am sure you'll all agree how lucky our children are to benefit from 
their care! Here are just a couple of photos from the afternoon... 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I'd also like to say a big thank you to Miss McLean for her hard work in preparing the year 11s for their Art exam - 
they were brilliant in their exams this week, really mature, positive and hard-working! I'm sure you'll all get the brilliant 
results you deserve. Thank you to our other pupils who were so considerate with the noise levels to help the 
candidates focus. 
 

Finally, I am just adding in this poster below for an  
Open Day at Tipton Leisure Centre on 13th May. This  
is the centre we take our children to for a range of enrichment  
activities as it's just down the road from us. It's always good to  
give new things a go - even better when they are free, so pop  
it in your diaries!! 

                                               
It's another Bank Holiday this weekend (thank you Your  
Majesty!! so we will see all the children on Tuesday 8th May –  
the week we are also holding our Options Meeting for year 9s  
and Next Steps meeting for Year 11s. 
 

Have a great weekend! 
 

Mrs Hazelwood    

 


